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News and Updates

We know this has been a disrupted couple of weeks
and we just wanted to take the opportunity to thank you
for the support and for ensuring pupils are in school.
Monday 8th is the bank holiday for the coronation and
we hope you enjoy the long weekend.

This week GCSE's have started for our Y11's, with
GCSE Art and the speaking component of the the
GCSE Spanish and French exams. We wish them lots
of luck and know they will try their best with every
exam.

 We know exams are a stressful time for our students,
we have shared revision tips and lots of exam practice
but please remind them to get plenty of sleep, eat
regular meals and make sure they look after their
mental wellbeing. 

Weekly Top Achievers
Y7 – Ishaan Meah, Lacey Lonsdale Jordan
Y8 – Dylan King, Thomas Rush
Y9 – Ibrahim Mehmood, Miznah Mosa
Y10 – Alisha Ahmed, Josh Moroney
Y11- Tyler Carolan-Sheppard, Hamza
Khan
Congratulations! 

Top Performing Tutor Groups 
These are the tutor groups who have
received the most reward points over last
week:
7R5
8R5
9R2
10R7
11R3
A fantastic achievement!

Tutor groups with the highest
attendance are:
7R6 92%
8R7 98%
9R3 97.2%
10R1 96. 9%
11R5 84.47%
Well done to all the winning tutor groups
above, keep up the good work!

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 23rd May: Y8 Parents
Evening/Carer Evening
GCSE Window begins: Monday
15th May
Friday 26th May: Culture Day
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